
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Monday 2nd March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As a thank you and well done for all of the children’s hard work and dedication in the run up to 

their SATs and for the positive attitude they have shown towards this important week coming up, 

Year 6 will be going bowling at AMF in Peterborough on Friday 15th May 2020.   

 

We will leave school at 10.30am and travel by coach to AMF, Bretton before returning at 12.45pm.   

 

The children will also be provided with lunch whilst we are there and they will choose their 

preference in school nearer the time.  This trip is fully funded by school so no financial 

contributions will be necessary. 

 

If you wish your child to attend, please complete the attached permission slip and return to school 

by email by Friday 20th March 2020. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this opportunity, please do not hesitate to ask a member of 

the Year 6 team. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Reynolds   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher  Head Teacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________          

Year 6 SATs Bowling Treat-Friday 15th May 2020 

 

 

I give permission for my child _________________________________ to take part in the visit to AMF 

Bowling and to have a lunch meal on Friday 15th May 2020. 

 

 

Signed: ___________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________________________ 

 

 

http://www.norwoodschool.co.uk/

